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Hamlin Veterans Association News 

March /April 2019     02/26/2019 

 
 
Hello Everyone, 
 
March is almost upon us and we are hoping for a great turnout for our first Irish Night on March 2!!!!!  
Festivities begin at 2PM with two bands and Irish Dancers from the Boland School of Irish Dance.  Later in the 
month we will have our Meat Raffle on 23 of March.  
 
 We are still looking for Color Guard members.  It's a proud way to represent the Post. 
 
 V.F.W. meetings are still the 2nd Tuesday of the month at 1900 hours {7:00 pm for those who forgot 24 hour 
time}. 
 
Hope to see you at the post soon! 
 
Art Buss  
Commander 
 
VFW Auxiliary News- 
 
VERY IMPORTANT FOR OUR AUX MEMBERS: At our August meeting it was voted on and passed to 
move our meeting BACK TO THE THIRD MONDAYOF THE MONTH AT 7 PM.  
 
We would like to see our members to become more active, I know you are busy, but once a month should be 
workable to most. 
 
We are looking to recruit new members. Anyone with any recruiting ideas please let us know. 
 
Congratulations to our Secretary, Justine Jensen, as of August 25th she is now Justine Wright. 
 
We have postponed our annual Elimination Party to next spring. It seems we had better turnout in the spring as 
opposed to fall, Stay tuned for new date! 
 
Loyally,  
 
Shirley Campbell, President 
 
AVA News- 
 
The Meat Raffle is back!!!  Being held on the 23rd of March with a 7PM start time! 
 
New Officers have been elected!!! 
 
Rick Wright President of the AVA 
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Ed Merritt Vice President of the AVA 
Bob Jones Treasurer of the AVA 
Debbie Rath Secretary of the AVA 
 
Congratulations to all!!!! 
 
 
 
AVA Auxiliary News- 
 
Well it’s that time of year, don't forget to set your clocks ahead on March 10th. We will be serving fish fries on 
Ash Wednesday [March 6th] this year, so stop out and enjoy one. Our Friday fish fries will be going on every 
week ending on April 26th  
We will be having a meat raffle on March 23rd and our chicken BBQ will be April 28th noon till gone. We will 
be having our officers’ elections at our next ava/aux meeting on March 19th at 7:30 hope to see you there.  
 
  
Ed Gossling   
Pres. AVA/AUX           
 
The Bar Stewards Corner 
 
Come to the Post and enjoy the company of fellow members as well as those in the community 
who join us for our events, we’d love to see you! 
 
FROM THE EDITOR- 
 
Some very sad news, we have lost two long time members, Donna Buss and Keith “Jimmy” Beadle. Our 
thoughts and prayers are with the families. 
 
We now have a NEW website. It is https://hamlinveteransassociation.org/. All our newsletters and calendars 
and special events will be posted on this website. Please send items to be placed on the website to our Web 
Master, Willie Weir at wilsonw@juno.com.  
 
** WE WILL NO LONGER BE MAILING NEWSLETTERS AND CALENDARS STARTING WITH THE 
NOV/DEC 2018 NEWSLETTER. ** If you cannot access the Internet you can request a copy be mailed to you 
by calling the post at (585)-964-2005 or mailing you request to the post at Hamlin Veterans Association, 1739 
Lake Rd, Hamlin, NY 14464. 
 
This is “Your” newsletter. Let us know your thoughts on how we can make it more inter-active and informative. 
Send your suggestions to both: 
HamlinVets@gmail.com 
wilsonw@juno.com 
 
Remember all of our Organizations are “VOLUNTEER”.  Please help out where and when you can. 
 
Jeff Gillette 
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